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Dear Neighbor, 

 

Happy New Year! I hope you and your family had a 
wonderful, healthy holiday season with family, friends, and new 
cherished memories. 

  

As we begin 2025, I could not be more excited to serve our 
community in the Ohio House of Representatives. This year is 
filled with opportunities to work together and deliver results for 
the People of Ohio. 

   

With a new year, I am more optimistic than ever about the 
future of our state. Ohioans have faced great challenges in the 
last few years and 2025 will be no different. But, I am confident 
that we can put people first to create better lives and brighter 
futures for everyone in this state-no matter who you are. 

  

I am proud to be your state representative. I want to hear from 
you! My office is happy and ready to help you with any state 
related issue or just to listen to your thoughts about state 
government. Always remember, I work for you. I hope you’ll 
reach out. Please do not hesitate to contact my office with any 
questions, comments or concerns. 

 

Sincerely, 

  

 

State Representative 
Ohio House District 26 

 

@rep._denson  

District Spotlight 

From the Desk of Rep. Denson 

  
 
 
This month Rep. Denson is excited to 
highlight the announcement of Network 
for Hope’s Donate Life 2025 Scholar-
ship, an incredible opportunity for local 
high school students passionate about 
promoting organ, tissue, and eye dona-
tion. Two scholarships, valued at $2,000 
each, will be awarded in the spring of 
2025, with a focus on donation educa-
tion and outreach efforts. 
 
To apply, students must demonstrate 
advocacy for organ donation by educat-
ing their peers and inspiring others to 
register as donors. Submissions are due 
by 11:59 PM on Friday, April 11, 2025.  
 
For more information and to access the 
scholarship application, visit network-
forhope.org/donate-life-application. If 
you have any questions, feel free to 
reach out! 

https://www.networkforhope.org/donate-life-application/
https://www.networkforhope.org/donate-life-application/


 

 Jack and Jill of America Visits the 

House Democrats Celebrate Martin Luther King Jr. Day 

 

Recently, it was Rep. Denson’s  honor to host the 
Cincinnati Chapter of Jack and Jill of America at 
the Statehouse. Jack and Jill of America is an or-
ganization committed to stimulating an unprece-
dented generation of African American leaders 
through leadership development and community 
service.  

This Martin Luther King Jr. Day, we must 
recommit, as Ohioans, to creating a more 
just, equitable society through civic action. 
“The arc of the moral universe is long, but it 
bends towards justice” -  Dr. Martin Luther 
King Jr. Every Ohioan, no matter who you 
are, deserves the freedom, dignity, and op-
portunity to thrive.  

Their  Statehouse visit allowed  the children to spend time 
with Rep. Denson and learn about the making of policy and 
state government. After touring the Statehouse, the group of 
fifteen 6th graders were able to present their creative policy 
proposal projects, showing their imagination and commit-
ment to making a difference. They even had lunch with Rep. 
Denson as they learned about his day-to-day as a lawmaker. 
 
It was a great celebration of leadership and empowerment 
that enriched both the students as well as Rep. Denson. 


